
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

TRAFFIC PATTERN CHANGES EXPECTED ON STATE ROAD 37 
Lane shifts to take place from Tapp Road to Third Street 

 
BLOOMINGTON, Ind. (Oct. 3, 2017) – The Indiana Department of Transportation (INDOT) 
announces lane shifts on State Road 37 from Tapp Road to Third Street.  
 
Northbound and southbound lanes will be shifted from the current lanes to the outside travel 
lanes for paving operations. The lane shift condition will take place Oct. 4 and will last several 
weeks. 
 
Traffic on Third Street taking the off ramp to southbound SR 37 must yield prior to entering SR 
37 traffic.  

### 
Contact: 
LaMar Holliday, Public Information Officer 
I-69 Section 5 
(812) 727-5796 
lholliday@indot.in.gov 
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